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Town of Tamworth  

Planning Board 

***  Capital Improvement Program Committee MINUTES *** 

November 3, 2015 

 

Meeting was called to order at 7:08 pm. 

Members Present: Jack Waldron, Chairperson, Steve Gray , David Little,  Ruth Timchak,  Melissa 
Donaldson, clerk 

Members Absent: John Wheeler, Bob Seston 

Approval of minutes from 9/15/15 – a motion to approve was made by Steve, David seconded. 
APPROVED 

Discussion about meeting with Steve Whitman and the Firewards. We received a menu of pricing totaling 
$24000.00. Steve Whitman will come to Tamworth for the  meeting with the firewards. We need to get a 
feel for how the fire department feels about the planning process. The bigger question is how this process 
will fit into the organizational structure of the Town. Jack will be attending the meeting with Steve 
Whitman. If the firewards are agreeable to the planning process, the next step will be to approach the 
Selectmen to see if they support it as well. Jack will email Kyle Barker and Steve Whitman to ask about 
experience with municipal buildings. This project may include 4 departments as well as the Selectmen. 
The Selectmen meet on November 19. 2024 would be a good time for funding the project. 

A motion to adjourn was made by David, seconded by Ruth, at 8:05 pm - APPROVED 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Melissa Donaldson 

Planning Board Clerk 

 


